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ADNOC Classification: Public 

Port of: Das Zirku & Mubarraz 

Port Marine Notice 

No. DZM/MN/045/2022 

27/09/2022 
 

To:  Shipping Agents 

Port Users 

  Port Operators 
All Shipping 

Subject: Trenching and backfilling works          

Please be advised, Trenching and backfilling works will commence on 29.09.2022 by vessels "BHD Sarb-1 and 
associated crafts" , between Belbezam & Zirku Island . Location boundary coordinates as below 
 

 

WGS 84 

Lat (N) Long ( E ) 

024°54'08.5" 053°03'41.6" 

024°54'07.1" 053°03'39.5" 

024°53'52.0" 053°03'51.8" 

024°53'53.5" 053°03'53.9" 
 

All vessels and crafts are requested to navigate with caution whilst transiting near the work zone and 
stay at least 1 NM clear of the work area. 
 
 

 CAUTION: When in the vicinity of the working area mariners are reminded to: 
a) Maintain a proper lookout. 
b) Proceed at a safe speed and navigate with caution. 
c) Keep well clear from the survey vessel. 
d) Maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12/23 (Das Port Control/VTIS) 

 

Any clarification related to this Port Marine Notice, may be directed to the Harbor Master using Contact 
us form on PPA website https://ppa.adnoc.ae/en/contact-us  
 
 
 
 

 

Harbour Master 

Port of: Das Zirku & Mubarraz  

https://ppa.adnoc.ae/en/contact-us
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